
 

The Charlotte-Mecklenburg Police Department recently completed an annual review of secondary employment 

rates.  The review has revealed the need for law enforcement to increase the current secondary employment 

rates applicable for the hiring of off-duty officers.    

The Mecklenburg County Sheriff’s Office closely monitors the market rates and the pay of Deputy Sheriffs and sets 
our secondary employment rates pursuant to our agreement with the Charlotte-Mecklenburg Police Department.    

The following rate changes for Deputy Sheriffs working secondary employment will be effective starting July 1, 
2021:  

❖ The secondary employment rate for Deputy Sheriffs performing law enforcement and traffic functions will 
now be combined and will increase to the new minimum rate of $42.00 per hour.  
 

❖ The hourly rate for Deputy Sheriffs performing school traffic functions will increase to $53.00 per shift if 
the shift is less than one hour.  

 
❖ The hourly rate for a Sheriff’s Sergeant for larger events requiring more than four Deputy Sheriffs will 

increase to $50.00 per hour.  
 

❖ Pay rates for larger scale events requiring command staff assignments will be as follows: 
 

• Captain:  $55.00 per hour. 

• Major:   $60.00 per hour.  
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